
InvitationInvitationInvitationInvitation Polish Association of Patients with Mucopolysaccharidoses and Rare 

Diseases, on the occasion of the 35th anniversary of the Association's 

activity, invites you to 18th International Conference on Rare Diseases, 

to be held will take place on June 27-29, 2025 in Serock near Warsaw 

at the Hotel "Pan Tadeusz". The hotel is located above Zalew Zegrze, 

surrounded by forests and a beautiful park. "Pan Tadeusz" hotel  

address Czesława Miłosza 20, 05-140 Serock. 

Message of the conference "What's new in rare diseases" 

 The following people will participate: 

 scientists in the field of rare diseases from Poland and abroad, 

 doctors providing direct medical care, 

 representatives of patient organizations from Poland and abroad 

The conference will include: 

 lectures for doctors and scientists, 

 seminars for doctors and therapists, 

 35th Anniversary Gala diner  

Goals of the Conference:  

This jubilee Conference, organized for the eighteenth time, is to 

highlight the needs of rare diseases patients. By organizing 

conferences, seminars and training sessions on rare diseases we want 

to draw attention to common undertakings that allow to improve the 

lives of rare diseases patients in Poland and globally. 

By inviting outstanding domestic and foreign specialists and lecturers 

we want to enrich the knowledge and share the newest scientific 

developments concerning rare diseases, and thus, improve the 

diagnostics and medical care of patients. 
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Organizer:Organizer:Organizer:Organizer:    
Association of Patients with Association of Patients with Association of Patients with Association of Patients with 
Mucopolysaccharidosis and Rare Mucopolysaccharidosis and Rare Mucopolysaccharidosis and Rare Mucopolysaccharidosis and Rare 
Diseases Diseases Diseases Diseases in cooperation with the 
Federation of Patients from Central  
and Eastern Europe 

       

Conference hotel „Pan Tadeusz” 

ul. Czesława Miłosza 20 

05-140 Serock. 

Invitations and the online registration form are available on the 

website of the MPS and Rare Diseases Association  

https://chorobyrzadkie.pl/registration-form-conference-2025/ 

    On behalf of Organisers, we invite you to take part in the Conference. 

We guarantee pleasant atmosphere, high scientific standards, relax, 

and recreation among forests at Zegrze Lake.  

Yours faithfully 

Teresa Matulka  

Board President, Association of MPS and Rare Diseases 

biuro@chorobyrzadkie.pl    

www.chorobyrzadkie.pl 
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